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General Comment

I am blind, and have needed to vote by mail the past few years because of my living situation. In order to
do this I had to depend on someone else first to ask for the ballot on my behalf, and second to complete
the ballot on my behalf. There was no privacy in this process. I voted because it was important to me to
do so, but I hated having someone else fill out my ballot.




